
 

   

 

Unofficial Translation 

Readers should be aware that only the original Turkish text has legal force and that this English translation is strictly for 

reference. Borsa Istanbul does not undertake any responsibility for its accuracy nor be held liable for any loss or damages 

arising from or related to its use. 

 

 

Number: 18454353-100.04.02-7281       09/03/2022 

 

Subject: Announcement About Transfers That Our Members Can Make From Their Sub-

Accounts Followed Under The CBRT Accounts 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

Banks operating in Precious Metals Market will be able to transfer from their sub-accounts 

followed under CBRT accounts only to another sub-account followed under CBRT accounts or 

their own portfolio accounts by March, 09 th on and apart from these accounts they will not be 

able to make transfer transactions. 

 

In this context, due to the issuance transactions of banks, the gold which banks would like to 

transfer from their sub-accounts followed under CBRT account to the depository account in the 

name of Treasury will first be collected in their own portfolio accounts, then with a commission 

charged they will be transferred to depository account in the name of Treasury. But, the 

implementation of not charging commission for the gold returning to the bank account will 

continue in redemption transactions. 

 

Kindly submitted to your information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Korkmaz ERGUN 

           General Manager 

Board of Director Member 

 


